
Revised Update on the Asphalt Project. - [#XN4021998] 
 
Dear Baywatch Members, 
  
We are pleased to inform you that the paving project, scheduled for July 24 and 25th, is pending completion in some 
community streets. This project will bring smoother and safer roads for all of us, and the homeowner should be able 
to utilize the streets and parking spots around 8:00 pm today. 
  
The speed bumps will be installed on Friday, July 26, 2024, pending completion around 4:00 pm. 
  
As the asphalt cures, the next phase of the project will follow. 
  
The seal coat application is crucial in our paving project, Pending Dates. 
  
Please note: While some temporary tire marks from power steering may appear at this stage, these will 
disappear after the sealing process. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this process. We look forward to the continued 
improvement of our community. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
Sincerely, 

Bryant Sanchez, Community Manager 

Baywatch Townhomes Association, Inc. 
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